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Subject February 2 Civil Rules Hearing in San Francisco

History: 40 This message has been replied to.

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to request an opportunity to testify with regard to the proposed amendments to Federal Rules
of Civil Procedure 26 and 56 during the upcoming Civil Rules Hearing in San Francisco on February 2 I
understand that slots may still be available and would much appreciate the chance to offer brief
comments

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this regard If you would be so kind as to confirm whether I
will be permitted to testify, I would be grateful

Very truly yours,

Donald (Fritz) Zimmer

Donald F Zimmer, Jr
King & Spalding
Four Embarcadero Center 35th Floor

San Francisco, CA 94111
(415) 318-1220

fzimmer@kslaw com
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